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Lou Mansolillo

From: Nick Hammond <n.hammer2803@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 5:17 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: H-7015

Hello,  
My name is Nick Hammond, I am writing to you to endorse the bill H-7015 unamended and unchanged. I believe it is 
good for all electricians Journey level or below.  
 
Best regards,  
Nick Hammond.  


